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September 24, 2024 

 

 

City of Denton 

Attn: Luisa Rodriguez-Garcia,  

Community Development Manager 

601 East Hickory Street 

Denton, Texas 76205 

 

Re: Joint Termination Letter - Fred Moore Day Nursery School Agreement 

       

To Whom it May Concern; 

 

As you know, the Denton ISD (the District) and the Board of the Fred Moore Day Nursery School (FMDNS 

Board) (collectively as “the Parties”) are longtime partners with the City of Denton.  At this time, both Denton ISD 

and the FMDNS Board seek to terminate the ongoing agreement between the City of Denton and the Fred Moore Day 

Nursery School (“Memorandum of Understanding / Subcontract for Childcare Services”  dated 11/16/21) .   

 

On behalf of these organizations, we appreciate the long-term partnership we have enjoyed with the City of 

Denton.  At this time, due to organizational and budgetary constraints, the Fred Moore Day Nursery School is no 

longer providing daycare services at the building located at 821 Cross Timber Street, Denton Texas.   Accordingly, 

the Parties request to terminate for convenience the 2014 and 2015 Public Facility Improvement Services Agreement 

pursuant to Section 25.B.     

 

We appreciate the collaboration and work that we have all accomplished over the last several years.  Please 

do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Barbara Burns, President 

Denton ISD Board of Trustees 

  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Debbie Stafford 

FMDNS Board  
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